
+J n w m s i o w  
DATE: July 6, 2006 CLERK 
TO: Parties of Record 
FROM Lisa S. Harvey, Chief, Bureau of Regulatory Revie 
RE: Docket No. 00012 1A-TP 

Approval of BellSouth's Performance Assessment Plan 

The six-month review workshop in Docket No. 000121A-TP on July 26, 2006, has been 
rescheduled to August 22, 2006 at the following time and location: 9:30 a.m. (EDT), Room 140, 
Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way Tallahassee, FL. Comments on proposed 
changes to BellSouth's current Performance Assessment Plan should now be filed by July 20,2006, 
with the Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak 
Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (an electronic version should also be provided to Jerry 
Hallenstein at jhallens@psc.state.fl.us). 
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